
 Lucille Walden Turns 100 on July 7 
Lucille lives life to its fullest. She always gets things done 

with determination and drive. She is the head of a large 

and loving family, a mother of eight children and several 

grandchildren. 

In her earlier years, everyone was amazed at how well 

she drove a semi.  She could drive it just about any-

where. She held many career related 

adventures including a long career in hospitality 

such as working for Moose Lodge in Merlin, and 

Senior Center in Grants Pass. Other experiences 

have been running a laundry service, managing a 

mobile home park, and being very active in VFW.  

Our loving neighbor and friend is always ready for a 

good time. She is always at our daily Good Start 

and she never misses a game day with her 

neighbors. She has 

made many quilts for her 

family, loves to square 

dance, and especially 

loves spending quality 

time with her family and 

friends. She is definitely 

an amazing and  

loving friend and 

neighbor. 
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Welcome to 

Elaine Borrego, Carol 

Corson and Lee Mozingo 
 

Elaine enjoys watching TV, reading, especially the Bible, and some-

times  she likes to cross stitch. 

Carol grew up here in Grants Pass. She loves Tai Chi ,tole painting,  

gardening, and calligraphy.  

Lee grew up in Freemont, California.  She loves reading novels and 

watching  Law and Order and  ID channel. 
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Men at Work 
As you all may have known there has been some loud 

noises here and there. The building has been getting 

the pitched portion of the roof replaced after having 

had the flat part done earlier. We want to thank you 

for being patient during this process.   

 

Barbecue 

Time! 
 Thursday,  

July 11 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Family and friends are 

invited! 

Lively Music with Dale 

and Sharon Hopper 

Good Food  

Face Painting and 

A group of special 

Hula dancers for your 

enjoyment!! 

Weather’s Warming Up 

Summer’s upon us which means 

time for a slight change in our 

weekly activities. We will be 

 changing the rides on Tuesday and  

Thursday to the morning and having  

Good Start in the afternoons.  

Although it will take some time  

getting used to, we hope it will be a 

nice change. Several of you have 

enjoyed getting out and walking and 

 enjoying  the summer sun and 

morning air in the courtyard. Those 

that haven't been getting out should 

give it a try.  Just remember to stay 

hydrated and drink plenty of fluids.   

 

Last month’s  

Mystery 

Resident was  

    Jean Martin 


